
Page CEO BULLETIN & NEWSLETTERS 

CEO Bulletin: None 

BOARD MEMBER REQUESTS & INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 

BMR/IBMR Weekly Reports: None 

INCOMING BOARD CORRESPONDENCE 

5 Board Correspondence Weekly Report: 07/15/21 

6 Email from Patrick McBride, to Director Varela, dated 07/07/21, regarding the 
Current Drought and Water Waste at 3545 Canada Road (C-21-0094). 

7 Email from Shaw Ramey-Wright, to Director Hsueh, dated 07/14/21, regarding 
Upcoming Visit from Senator Laird (C-21-0096). 

OUTGOING BOARD CORRESPONDENCE 

9 
Email from Director Hsueh, to John Kolski, dated 07/12/21, regarding Deep 
Cliff Golf Course Water Rights (C-21-0086). 

18 
Email from Director Hsueh to Parul Malik, dated 7/14/21, regarding the 
Landscape Conversion Rebate Program (C-21-0087). 

20 
Email from Director Hsueh, to John Kolski, dated 7/13/21, regarding Mercury 
in Stevens Creek Reservoir Fish (C-21-0088). 

23 
Email from Vice Chair Kremen, to Holger Isenberg, dated 07/08/21, regarding 
Smelly Water and Non-Water Business Activities (C-21-0095). 

Board Policy EL-7 Communication and Support to the Bard 
The BAOs shall inform and support the Board in its work. 

NON-AGENDA 
July 16, 2021 

1

Board correspondence has been removed from the online posting of the Non-Agenda to protect 
personal contact information.  Lengthy reports/attachments may also be removed due to file size 
limitations.  Copies of board correspondence and/or reports/attachments are available by submitting a 
public records request to publicrecords@valleywater.org.




